18th ANNUAL SISTERHOOD RETREAT
March 3-5, 2017     Anchorage Inn, Ogunquit, Maine

Dear Sisters,

The 18th Annual Sisterhood Retreat will be March 3-5, 2017 at the Anchorage Inn in Ogunquit, Maine.  We hope you will join us for a weekend of friendship, music, prayer, study, and laughter with Rabbi Shoshana Perry and song leader Sue Horowitz.  
The weekend begins Friday afternoon with arrival at the Inn. We'll gather for appetizers and wine/beer/etc around 5 PM.  Dinner at the Inn's beautiful new Surf Point 360 will be at 6:15  PM.    At 7:45 we'll gather for an Introduction to the Program, Shabbat Services and an Oneg.

Saturday begins with breakfast (8-9)  in our meeting room.  Services and Program will be from 9:30-12:30.  Saturday afternoon is free time -- shop, relax, walk the Marginal Way, have lunch in one of the wonderful restaurants in Ogunquit.   We'll reconvene at 5:30 for appetizers, etc, then have dinner at 6:30.   At 8 we'll meet for Havdalah, singing, and general merriment.  

Sunday begins with breakfast at the Surf Point.  At 9:15 we'll meet for the Program, singing, and a closing activity.  The retreat will officially end at noon.  However, we can leave our cars and stay in Ogunquit for the afternoon -- to walk, shop, have lunch, etc.

The cost of the weekend is $300 for double occupancy, $425 for singles,  and includes Friday and Saturday dinners and Saturday and Sunday breakfasts and snacks.  

This year we are offering the option of coming up just for Saturday ( 8 AM - 6 PM) at a cost of: $50 which includes breakfast.  If you are able to stay for dinner, the cost is an additional $50.   Of course we'd love to have you stay for Havdalah and dessert! 

Carpools can be arranged.      

There are limited partial scholarships available.  Please contact Rabbi Perry for more information.  

REGISTRATION & PAYMENT IS DUE BY JANUARY 5, 2017.

Please note:  If you need to cancel after January 15, we cannot guarantee a full refund unless we can rebook your spot.  

If you have any questions, Please contact Janet at retreat@congregationshalom.org

We hope you will join us!         

